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Prader-Willi syndrome is a 
rare and complex condition 
and its very rarity can make 
it difficult for others to 
understand. 

PWSA UK is the only 
Association working with 
Prader-Willi syndrome 
families in the UK, and 
joining our PWS community 
can help and support you 
whatever stage of your 
journey. 

PWSA UK is here for you, to 
encourage and empower you 
every step of the way. 

Whatever your query or 
issue, our friendly and 
experienced  team are here 
to listen, and to help you.
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For more information:

E: admin@pwsa.co.uk

W: www.pwsa.co.uk/ 
training-and-conferences

• Information and support 
for new diagnosis

• Help and advice with 
Education, Health and Care 
Plans, Disability Living 
Allowance and Personal 
Independence Payments, 
including support letters

• Liaising and mediation 
with schools, residential 
settings and health and 
social care professionals, 
including via Skype or 
conference calls

• Support and information 
for dietary management 
and weight loss

• Support and information 
for behavioural 
management

• Support and information 
for extended family 
members

• Liaising with medical 
experts

• Everything you need to 
know about PWS in an 
engaging and accessible 
form fully downloadable 
from our website  
www.pwsa.co.uk

• Quarterly newsletters for 
members

• Weekly email updates on 
all things PWS and PWSA 
through our Instant News

• Online training for schools

• Multidisciplinary Paediatric 
Health Oversight

• Support at 
multidisciplinary clinics

• Conferences

• Special topic days with 
expert speakers

• Familynet— a network of 
regional support groups 
offering family days, meet 
ups and parties

• Family weekends

• PenPal agency for 
individuals with PWS

• Funding for research 
projects and opportunities 
to participate

• A Helpline 9am-5pm 
Monday to Friday

• Professional support 
network

• Skype and conference 
calls

• Training for residential 
care and supported 
living providers

• Individual training for 
schools

• YouTube training videos 
for nurseries, schools 
and colleges

• Residential care and 
supported living forum 
meetings

• Nationally accredited 
AIM Award

• Individual training days
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